

MVSC BOARD MEETING 11/16/2024	IN PERSON Sarah Mitchell Leslie Evans Ari Walker Helen Bettinger Maria Taylor
	ONLINE Melissa Madsen Tonya Crilly Holly Pletcher

TIME	TOPIC	PERSON
7:35	Meeting Called to Order	Sarah
7:36	Approval of Sept & Oct Minutes <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Leslie Motioned to Approve Ari Seconded Officially Approved 	
7:38	President Report <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Google form is ready for nominations, email to be sent to members. Reminded members to inform people they're nominating so they aren't surprised. UNC figure skating club is being dissolved due to low membership, Sarah is extending an invitation to combine clubs and offer the opportunity to continue their skating Sarah sent the new website link for review, new emails will be available soon Sarah reminded the board that she makes decisions based on what is best for the future of the club 	Sarah
7:44	Vice President <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Focus for the new year is to continue looking for grants and funds for our club Fun Run was fairly successful for the first year, and we have additional contacts for future years to help provide additional support Focus right now is to get through the show 	Leslie
7:47	Treasurer	

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Not in attendance • Bank statements and reconciliation are included in the packet 	
7:49	Secretary <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Not in attendance 	
7:49	Junior Board <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Buddy Skate scheduled today- skating, bracelet making • Christmas party is coming up, ice is reserved • Jr Board elections are coming up. The goal is to have the girls run the show with adult supervision 	Melissa
7:52	Fundraising <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Fun Run was a success • Items are coming in for the silent auction, amazon wish list is available • Call for help for all members to pitch in to make it successful 	Leslie/ Sarah
7:53	Competition <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • We have a ref & accountant for next year • Learn to Skate series application has been submitted • High school team did their first comp at Fright Fest and did really well • Need to get a judges platform either purchased/ built to accommodate judges a bit better • Moving to CJS system for showcase- bringing in from Fort Collins 	Sarah
7:57	Performance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Two performances already this season, went well over all • Working on revising the contract to encourage participation • WFC being sold right now as a fund raiser • Two more performances coming up, winter show, performance for a high school team in windsor • Aiming to take team photos 12/18 so we don't have to rent additional ice time • Team jackets came in and look great 	Holly
8:00	Event Committee <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Confirmed with judges & ice is scheduled for March 1- testing & critique session • Scholarships are in progress 	Sarah
8:02	Social Media <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Not in attendance 	Bre

8:03	Membership <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Reminder to enter volunteer hours especially coming into show season 	Helen
	Unfinished Business/ Action Items <ul style="list-style-type: none"> 	Sarah
8:09	Meeting Adjourned	